
March 5, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
Thank for you for taking public comment on the proposed amendment HF874.  I ask that you 
oppose this amendment to the Minnesota Constitution primarily because the language is vague 
and could be potentially detrimental to private schools and homeschooling families in the 
future, both of which have a very good track record for providing “quality” education for 
students across Minnesota.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jenni Maas 
2065 James Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55105 
 
   
 


